
 
 

	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
 
 
May 23, 2018 
 
Dear Provincetown Community Compact, 
 
On behalf of the City of Orlando, I am proud to invite you to join us in Orlando this June for the second-
year mark of the Pulse tragedy. Our community will again unite for events that honor the 49 lives taken 
on June 12, 2016, as well as the survivors, victims’ families and first responders.  
 
Following the tragedy, the Provincetown Compact Prayer Ribbons were on display in front of Orlando 
City Hall and at Leu Gardens, our botanical gardens. The prayer ribbons were another reminder for our 
residents that communities around the nation were standing with us during a difficult time. 
 
Having the prayer ribbons return to Orlando would help our city continue the healing process and provide 
another way to celebrate the unity of our community and inclusive communities like Provincetown.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Buddy Dyer 
Mayor 


